
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING
MassDOT Project #607710 - Resurfacing and 
Related Work on Route 1A, in Salisbury, MA

When: Wednesday, November 30, 2022, 7:00 PM

Attend: Please look for meeting link in: 

https://www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings
For more information please visit:

https://www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events?_page=1
https://www.mass.gov/orgs/massachusetts-department-of-transportation/events?_page=1

What is happening?
The proposed project consists of the reconstruction of a portion of Route 1A (North End Boulevard) in 
Salisbury; construction of a shared use path including crossings; sidewalk and pedestrian curb ramp 
construction; reconstruction of driveway aprons; removing and replacing guardrail and fence as needed; 
adjusting, cleaning, rebuilding, and upgrading drainage structures; replacement of drainage structure 
frames, grates, and covers as needed; removing and resetting granite curbing; replacing any broken 
granite curbing; removing and resetting of traffic signs; placing final pavement markings; and completing 
incidental items and as required by the Engineer.  Bicycle accommodations consisting of a shared use 
path have been provided in accordance with applicable design guides.

What is happening?
Construction start date of the proposed project has not been set yet since it is currently in the preliminary 
design stage.

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. MassDOT provides 
reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request, as appropriate. To request 

accommodation or language assistance, please contact the Office of Diversity and Civil Rights by phone (857) 368-8580, fax (857) 
368-0602, relay 7-1-1, or by email massdot.civilrights@dot.state.ma.us. Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the 
meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests 
should be made at least ten business days before the meeting.  

Project inquiries may also be emailed to: massdotprojectmanagement@dot.state.ma.us 
Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie E. Lavallee, P.E., Acting Chief Engineer,  
MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: Project Management, PROJECT FILE NO. 609517  
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